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    Monday 8th April 2024 
 
   
    Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

Ford Green Hall – Thursday 18th April 
 

 
As part of our ‘English traditional tales’ topic next half term, we have arranged a class visit to Ford Green 
Hall on Thursday 18th April. Where the children will participate in a workshop on the traditional tale of the 
gingerbread man. This includes a tour of the house with a guide reciting nursery rhyme as appropriate to 
the rooms in the house, attend a story session with puppets, and play a game of hide the gingerbread man 
and a mini gingerbread biscuit. 
 

   The trip will be accompanied by Miss Wallace and several other adults.   
     
   We are asking for a contribution of £5.00 towards the cost of the trip;   
 

Please log into your Scopay account to make payment and to give consent for the trip.  
  
  
   Children need to wear their full school uniform. The children will be back in time for Lunch. 

  
  The deadline for completion of consent is Wednesday 10th April.  
 
   Thank you for your continued support. 

   Kind regards, 

   Miss Wallace 

   Class Teacher 
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